DO SOMETHING AMAZING
THIS SUMMER!

Become a Certified Hospice Volunteer!

Volunteers are essential members of the Family Centered Hospice Care Team, providing
non-clinical services and friendly visits to those facing end of life, giving emotional /spiritual
support to patients and their families, reading to patients, listening to music or watching
movies together, or encouraging patients to recall their life highlights and memories and
helping to create a journal that they can leave for their families. The possibilities are endless
and rewarding to both patient and volunteer. Direct Patient Care Volunteers must be age
18+ and Administrative/Special Projects Volunteers must be age 16+.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PHONE BARB CLARK, VOLUNTEER
COORDINATOR at 224.323.2711 or email: barb.clark@familyhhn.com
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